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Eventually, you will entirely discover a additional experience and success by
spending more cash. nevertheless when? realize you say yes that you require to
get those every needs behind having significantly cash? Why dont you try to get
something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will guide you to
comprehend even more something like the globe, experience, some places, as soon
as history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your completely own epoch to deed reviewing habit. in the course of
guides you could enjoy now is vampire hunter d manga volume 18 below.

Vampire Knight Matsuri Hino 2013 "Yukio and Zero team up to go after Kaname.
Yuki and Kaname fight each other in the headquarters of the Hunter Society
while Sara tries to control Zero through her blood. The female progenitor's
origin metal intervenes, and Yuki realizes there is only one way to stop
Kaname..."--P. [4] of cover.
Vampire Hunter D Hideyuki Kikuchi 2014-07-08 D accompanies a convoy delivering
a vampire Noble to face public trial for his crimes against humanity. However,
the Noble's enemies have targeted the men and women of the convoy, and they are
out for vengeance! Can D bring himself to kill humans in order to protect the
Noble under his charge? "Vampire Hunter D is a solid mixture of horror, sci-fi
and fantasy." - Otaku USA
Vampire Hunter D Volume 9: The Rose Princess Hideyuki Kikuchi 2012-10-09 In
Sakuri, a young woman is about to be sacrificed to the vampiric Noblewoman who
reigns over the village. But before the princess can drain the life from the
woman, a young man tries to slay the vampire. He fails and manages to escape,
but in doing so incurs the wrath of the entire town. The citizens of Sakuri
have entered into a pact with the Undead princess and her monstrous bodyguards.
With the ritual offering disrupted, the vampire's armored bodyguards vow to
murder the villagers one by one until the would-be hero is captured. When
Vampire Hunter D learns of the villagers' bargain he knows he faces several
almost impossible challenges-can he rid the town of the parasitic demons that
plague it? What if Sakuri's inhabitants don't want to be rescued? And can he
uncover the secret that even the vampire Noble is afraid to speak? * The lead
character has also been the basis of a best-selling PlayStation console game.
Vampire Hunter D Volume 30: Gold Fiend Hideyuki Kikuchi 2021-12-28 Marquis
Verenis--he's a powerful Noble...he's in possession of antimatter
technology...and he's three hundred million dalas in debt to Old El, the lender
of last resort out on the Frontier! The vampire lord even put up his castle as
collateral--but not a single collection agent dispatched by El has returned, so
it's time to call in an outside consultant, named D! But the mooching Marquis
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isn't the only one who owes the financier big time and would rather kill Old El
than pay up--and those debtors too mean deadly trouble ahead for D...even if
they are only human!
Vampire Hunter D Volume 6: Pilgrimage of the Sacred and the Profane Hideyuki
Kikuchi 2012-10-09 Granny Viper is a "people finder," a searcher for lost souls
along the roads of a forbidding wasteland. Her latest mission: the safe return
of a young woman named Tae, kidnapped eight years ago by vampire Nobility and
held in Castle Gradinia on the Frontier's far border. But rescuing Tae is only
half the battle—Viper knows she and the girl can't cross the formidable expanse
to the town of Barnabas alone. After making the fatal mistake of hiring the
mercenary Bullow Brothers to help her, Granny turns to the legendary Vampire
Hunter D for salvation. As they traverse the bleak desert between the Inner and
Outer Frontier, the two women and D find themselves in a race for their lives.
And they soon discover how cruel the desert is—and how very ruthless the Bullow
Brothers are . . . * Features six illustrations by the renowned Yoshitaka
Amano, illustrator of Neil Gaiman's Sandman: The Dream Hunters.
My Monster Secret Vol. 18 Eiji Masuda 2019-11-12 The moment has finally
arrived--Youko is visiting Asahi's house for the first time, like, ever! Not
only that, but they're the only ones at home. Can they concentrate enough to
get their work done or are they in for nothing but funny business?
Vampire Hunter D Volume 7: Mysterious Journey to the North Sea, Part One
Hideyuki Kikuchi 2012-10-09 A girl's dying wish sends D on an impossible quest
in this riveting prose novel. Even a reluctant hero can't refuse the last
request of a beautiful woman. On her deathbed, the mortally wounded woman gives
him a strange gem and asks him to deliver the priceless stone to her sister,
far off in a North Sea fishing village. D's journey is made ever more perilous
by a series of scoundrels and rogues hired by the girl's murderer. They'll stop
at nothing to claim the jewel. Will they catch him? Hideyuki Kikuchi's
crackling narrative and Yoshitaka Amano's imaginative artwork make this a mustread entry in the series.
Vampire Hunter D Volume 5: The Stuff of Dreams Hideyuki Kikuchi 2012-10-09 In a
world where even the smallest and most remote village is being terrorized by
the monsters that stalk the night, there is a hamlet, prosperous and peaceful,
where mortals and vampires have lived in harmony for years. It is there that
seventeen-year-old Sheavil Schmidt has slept, neither waking nor aging, for
thirty years since first receiving the vampire's immortal kiss. The mysterious
Vampire Hunter D is lured to the tranquil oasis by recurrent dreams of the
beautiful, undying girl bathed in an eerie blue light and dancing in a ghostly
chateau. * Over 100,000 copies of the Vampire Hunter D novels have been sold. *
The Stuff of Dreams is volume 5 in a seventeen volume series. FOR MATURE
READERS
Coffin Yoshitaka Amano 2006 For over 20 years, the character Vampire Hunter D
has haunted the imaginations of people around the world, its image forever
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etched in the mind's eye through the dazzling artwork of Yoshitaka Amano. As
the original novels appear in English for the first time, American readers are
clamoring for a more extensive look at this singular creation. Coffin obliges.
This gorgeous retrospective embraces the full scope of Amano's work with the
character: in the novels, as inspiration for the animators of the two
theatrical films, rare paintings, and illustrations created for release as
limited edition prints. In addition to the breathtaking artwork, Coffin
features an original Vampire Hunter D short story by creator Hideyuki Kikuchi,
available nowhere else.
Vampire Hunter D Volume 14: Dark Road Parts 1 & 2 Hideyuki Kikuchi 2012-10-09 D
has crossed over the southern border, into the domain of the cruelest and most
evil of the royalty, General Gaskell. On the way, he picks up a "victim" — one
of few survivors in the villages-and makes way with her and the Deliverers.
Along the way, he is attacked by the Drowned, and fights many more unspeakably
horrible enemies. All of this suggests that Gaskell — who was supposed to have
been put to death under the light of the sun — is still very much alive. But
why? * Features twelve black-and-white line illustrations by Yoshitaka Amano.
Vampire Hunter D Volume 22 Hideyuki Kikuchi 2015-01-13 Commissioned by a
vampire ancient to recover the coffin containing the body of the demonic
Gilzen, hated even by his own kind, D travels to a frightening mountain
landscape perennially shrouded in snow. Within a castle piercing the
mountainside, D discovers a group of knights tasked to protect Gilzen at any
cost. It's time for D to use all the forces and powers at his command to
prevent Gilzen's resurrection! This volume of the long-running series combines
two novels and features eleven original illustrations by Final Fantasy designer
Yoshitaka Amano.
Noble V: Greylancer Hideyuki Kikuchi 2013-05-21 It is the year 7000 by Noble
reckoning, and the vampire rulers of the world have grown complacent. When the
Outer Space Beings invade, the Noble warrior Greylancer must pit his skills and
magic against the technology of the OSBs, quash an anti-Noble rebellion, and,
when he is critically injured, turn to mere humans for help. The Three Thousand
Year War of Vampire Hunter D begins here! -- VIZ Media
Vampire Hunter D Vol. 2 Hideyuki Kikuchi 2008-06-24 The mysterious D is a
vampire hunter, one of those who protect the ordinary humans against the
alliance of mutants and the race of vampires known as the Nobility, in the
distant future of 12,090 A.D.
Vampire Hunter D Vol. 3 Hideyuki Kikuchi 2009-05-20 The year is 12,090 A.D.,
and what little is left of humanity has finally crawled out from the ashes of
war and destruction. From the darkness of fallout, mutants and a race of
vampires known as the Nobility have spawned. They rule the weak with no
remorse. Once bitten by a Nobility, one is cursed to become a member of the
undead. Villagers cower in fear, hoping and praying for a savior to rid them of
their undying nightmare. All they have to battle this danger is a different
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kind of danger - a Vampire Hunter.
Vampire Hunter D Volume 15: Dark Road Hideyuki Kikuchi 2012-10-09 Vampire
Hunter D takes on his greatest challenge yet! The ruthless vampire Noble
General Gaskell commands the loyalty of some of the most infamous and deadly
vampires in history, and Gaskell has no patience for D's interference, heroic
or not! With the odds stacked against him, D must prevail — or perish *
Features seven gorgeous black-and-white line illustrations by Yoshitaka Amano.
Vampire Hunter D Volume 26 Hideyuki Kikuchi 2017-11-28 In the Wild-West
wilderness of the Frontier, government official has been tasked with escorting
captured servants of the vampire Nobility. Unfortunately their path to the
Capital crosses into the territory of the Noble that is their master! As the
convoy rushes towards the safety of the civilized city, monsters lie in wait to
attack -- but also, with dark and ambiguous reasons of his own, does the halfvampire hunter known only as "D". This will be a road trip that none of them
will ever forget, if any of them survive, that is. The latest action-packed
future-steampunk adventure from Kikuchi and Amano! • The latest in the bestselling Vampire Hunter D novel series! • Features six new illustrations by
Final Fantasy designer Yoshitaka Amano. • "Vampire Hunter D is the bipolar
love-child of Mad Max, Hammer horror, and lone cowboy movies, and it WORKS." Pajiba.com • First time published in English!
Vampire Hunter D Volume 12: Pale Fallen Angel Parts 3 & 4 Hideyuki Kikuchi
2012-10-09 Baron Byron Balazs nears the end of his arduous journey; his
bodyguard-the enigmatic and deadly Vampire Hunter D — has delivered him to his
faraway home in Krauhausen. Having survived the near-epic journey, and many
attempts on his life — ordered by his father, the dread Vampire Noble Lord Vlad
— the baron thinks he is ready for his final battle, whatever the cost. But
Lord Vlad is not so easily vanquished, as he unleashes yet another host of
nefarious killers on his son, not least of whom is a mad doctor who was
enlisted to perform sinister experiments on the young baron's mother years
before! * The epic conclusion of the longest Vampire Hunter D story ever. This
book was originally published in four individual novels in Japan. To make this
more affordable for fans, we're releasing this mega-novel as two omnibus
volumes! * Features thirteen black-and-white line illustrations by Yoshitaka
Amano.
Vampire Hunter D Volume 18: Fortress of the Elder God Hideyuki Kikuchi
2012-09-04 D, the ageless, supernatural Vampire Hunter, takes charge protecting
the survivors of an aircraft that has crash-landed in a deadly zone known as
"the Playground." But before D can assist them, he must first battle a legion
of undead warriors swarming from the fortress of the Sacred Ancestor, the
oldest vampire in existence!
Vampire Hunter D Hideyuki Kikuchi 2014-09-10 In a village on the edge of the
Frontier, D is among the warriors and mercenaries hired to defend the village
from the Black Death, a notorious bandit gang. But the bandits don’t arrive,
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and the village mayor dismisses the mercenaries. As D leaves the scene, he’s
struck by “sunlight syndrome”—the deadly ailment unique to dhampirs! * The
twentieth volume of the series. * Features gorgeous black-and-white line
illustrations by Yoshitaka Amano. * Presented in English for the first time!
Hideyuki Kikuchi's Vampire Hunter D Vol. 1 Hideyuki Kikuchi 2006-12-01 Noelle
now has her heart set on becoming Yuusuke's angel. Angels fly and angels are
precious. But what does it mean to be precious? As Noelle is learning about
angels, her invisible sister Sara decides to show herself to Yuusuke. Meanwhile
the evil Dispel sends more creatures to kidnap Noelle.
Vampire Hunter D Volume 10: Dark Nocturne Hideyuki Kikuchi 2008 In the title
story, "Dark Nocturne", D is hired to unlock the secret of a siren's song that
is drawing men in their twenties to their deaths in the hills outside Anise
Village. In "Notes on Imagined Autumn" D finds himself caught between two
lovers during a ritualistic sacrifice in the village of Shirley's Door, but if
D can't stop the sacrifice will all in the village be doomed? And in "Legend of
the War Demons" two living weapons, genetically engineered creatures who are
the last remnants of a war waged hundreds of years in the past, find that
battle is not so easily forgotten. It's up to D to stop their unending conflict
before it consumes the present as it did the past.
Vampire Hunter D Hideyuki Kikuchi 2016 12,090 A.D. It is a dark time for the
world. Humanity is just crawling out from over 300 years of domination by the
race of vampires known as the Nobility. The war against the vampires has taken
its toll; cities lie in ruin, the countryside is fragmented into small villages
and fiefdoms that still struggle against nightly raids by the fallen vampires and the remnants of their genetically manufactured demons and werewolves...
Vampire Hunter D Volume 19 Hideyuki Kikuchi 2013-03-19 Two bounty hunters,
hired by a mayor to rescue innocents in an abandoned castle, learn that an
undead army come back to life is blocking their way and they enlist the
services of the vampire hunter "D," who has his own reasons for wanting to help
them.
Vampire Hunter D Hideyuki Kikuchi 2017 "In a fleeting last breath, a beautiful
woman on her deathbed hands a strange gemstone to D and asks that he deliver it
to her sister in a remote North Sea fishing village. As D cuts across neverending expanses of Frontier in search of his seaside destination, he is
relentlessly attacked by wave after wave of mercenary and monster...all
employed by the man who murdered the young girl. In order to grant a dying
wish, D must find a way to keep this priceless jewel out of everyone's covetous
reach, and all without sacrificing his own life!"--Amazon.com.
Vampire Hunter D Volume 29: Noble Front Hideyuki Kikuchi 2020-04-14 Out on the
Frontier, the killers called the "Nameless" have no wanted posters--because
everyone they go after winds up dead. Now D must measure his sword against
these grotesque and deadly freaks! Hired by the mayor of Schwartzen to stop a
vampire-hunter-d-manga-volume-18

5/9

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 28, 2022 by guest

corrupt political ploy that would sacrifice human lives to appease the local
Noble, Grand Duke Bergenzy, the vampire hunter arrives in town to find his
client has himself dropped dead under suspicious circumstances. His widow,
wanting no more bloodshed, begs D to simply forget the job--but D's interest in
the job is just beginning...
Vampire Hunter D Volume 2: Raiser of Gales Hideyuki Kikuchi 2012-10-09 The
adventures of Vampire Hunter D continue! Vampires: murderous creatures in the
shape of humans, they stalk the night feeding on the blood of innocents.
Seemingly immortal, they can be destroyed only by the use of a stake through
the heart, severing of their heads, or exposure to sunlight. By the year 12,
090 A.D. vampires have ruled the Earth for almost 300 years, and it is only
these weaknesses that have kept these foul monsters from totally overrunning
the world. But what happens when those rules no longer apply? The village of
Tsepesh sits in the eternal shadow of an abandoned castle, a onetime stronghold
of the Nobility, the vampire lords who rule the devastated wasteland of the
future. Ten years ago four children disappeared while playing near the castle,
only to mysteriously reappear a month later. Now vampires have begun to hunt in
the daylight. Are the two events connected? The villagers turn to the vampire
hunter known only as D, but as he follows the children, now adults, the answers
he finds may be more terrifying than anything he could ever imagine. FOR MATURE
READERS
Vampire Hunter D Omnibus: Book Two Hideyuki Kikuchi 2022-09-13 A new omnibus
collecting volumes four, five and six of the Vampire Hunter D horror novel
series! The hunt continues in the bizarre far future of 12,090 A.D, where the
immortal vampire lords who were the only winners of mankind’s nuclear war still
oppress the human survivors who have pushed the blood-drinking fiends back to
the lawless Frontier. Yet humanity too remains as quick as ever to prey upon
itself, and where the law can’t bring safety or justice, the crescent blade of
D will—assuming you meet the half-vampire wanderer’s price! A wondrous floating
city, long a drifting sanctuary against marauding creatures, has its peace
violently shattered by invasion…a village where humans and vampires live in
harmony hangs upon the endless sleep of a beautiful dreamer, bitten decades
past by the undead Nobility…a wizened crone named Granny Viper with a
reputation for recovering abductees on the Frontier finds she’s chosen the
wrong allies in rescuing a young girl. These are only the beginnings of the
strange adventure stories into which steps Vampire Hunter D! The Vampire Hunter
D Omnibus Book Two collects volumes four, five, and six in author Hideyuki
Kikuchi’s adventure horror series: Tale of the Dead Town, The Stuff of Dreams,
and Pilgrimage of the Sacred and the Profane. Illustrated by Final Fantasy
artist Yoshitaka Amano, the legend of D endures!
Vampire Hunter D Volume 19: Mercenary Road Hideyuki Kikuchi 2013-03-19 When a
quartet of robbers leaves a trail of slaughter through a town, the mayor looks
to hire a pair of bounty hunters to bring them to justice. But their path is
blocked by an army of soldiers! If they want to survive the journey, they must
enlist the help of the Vampire Hunter known only as D. * All-new volume of the
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bestselling series. * Seven line illustrations by Final Fantasy designer
Yoshitaka Amano.
Vampire Hunter D Volume 23 Hideyuki Kikuchi 2016-03-08 She might just look like
an ordinary-if beautiful-young woman, but Iriya is anything but ordinary! A
ruthless warrior clad in red armor, Iriya is a Hunter determined to exterminate
the vampires that were once her parents and siblings. Now, half-vampire, halfhuman D has to decide to offer his assistance, get out of the way, or have a
dangerous battle on his hands! This latest volume features six new
illustrations by Final Fantasy designer Yoshitaka Amano and an unforgettable
matchup between the coolest vampire hunter and the hottest berserker woman on
the Frontier!
Vampire Hunter D Volume 3: Demon Deathase Hideyuki Kikuchi 2012-10-09 The novel
that was the basis for the hit motion picture Vampire Hunter D: Bloodlustis
available in English for the first time! The third volume of the popular
Japanese series Vampire Hunter D comes to America in Vampire Hunter D: Demon
Deathchase. The vampire hunter known only as D has been hired by a wealthy,
dying man to find his daughter, who was kidnapped by the powerful vampire Lord
Meierlink. Though humans speak well of Meierlink, the price on his head is too
high for D to ignore and he sets out to save her before she can be turned into
an undead creature of the night. In the nightmare world of 12090 A.D., finding
Meierlink before he reaches the spaceport in the Clayborn States and gets off
the planet will be hard enough, but D has more than just Meierlink to worry
about. The dying man is taking no chances, and has also enlisted the Marcus
family, a renegade clan of four brothers and a sister who don't care who they
kill as long as they get paid. Beautiful illustrations by Yoshitaka Amano
complement the post-apocalyptic plot, filled with chilling twists. FOR MATURE
READERS
Vampire Hunter D Volume 13: Twin-Shadowed Knight Parts 1 & 2 Hideyuki Kikuchi
2012-10-09 When Vampire Hunter D entered the town of Sedoc it was in search of
answers to the meaning of a dying vampire's last words: "Find Muma." But when
he meets Mia, the daughter of the local fortuneteller, he learns the mists
emanating from a smoking crater on the outskirts of Sedoc have reanimated
thousands of corpses, compelling them to crawl from their graves and hurl
themselves into the smoking chasm. When D goes to investigate, he finds himself
split in two: a second Vampire Hunter D, full of passion and lust and hunger
for the company of women, is born! * Features eleven black-and-white line
illustrations by Yoshitaka Amano. "Richly descriptive, filled with bone
crushing action and horror aplenty, this is one wild ride down the highway to
Hell." - Active Anime
Vampire Hunter D Volume 25: Undead Island Hideyuki Kikuchi 2017-03-14 On an
isolated island, vampire Nobility run a mysterious laboratory, continuously
pumping out a white mist which compels the inhabitants of a nearby fishing
village to become the vampire's slaves! When the village tries to retaliate,
their fighters never return. The vampire hunter known only as D has been
vampire-hunter-d-manga-volume-18

7/9

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 28, 2022 by guest

sighted on the island, but how did he come to be there, and whose side is he
on, and will any mortals survive the brewing conflict? This twenty-fifth volume
features seven new illustrations by Final Fantasy designer Yoshitaka Amano.
The Vampire Archives Otto Penzler 2009 An extensive anthology compiles eighty
stories by genre masters from H. P. Lovecraft to Stephen King, in a volume that
also provides a comprehensive bibliography of vampire fiction.
Vampire Hunter D Volume 27 Hideyuki Kikuchi 2018-08-28 A mixed band of
travelers from an inn, spared by seeming chance from a bizarre landslide that
rushed and receded like a wave, find shelter in an ancient village older even
than the most forsaken settlements on the Frontier! Indeed, for fearful rumor
has it that once long ago the village was a testing ground of the Sacred
Ancestor...that sought to twist the genes of aliens, humans, and Nobles into a
new form of life! What was formed here in the distant past seeks to nourish
itself on the travelers and rise again. Can D save them and destroy the evil
legacy--or is his arrival exactly what the village requires for its nightmare
to awaken at last?
The Art of Vampire Knight Matsuri Hino 2011-09-06 The full-color artwork
collection of the hit series Vampire Knight! Reads R to L (Japanese Style), for
audiences T+ Cross over into the world of Vampire Knight with the lush, fullcolor artwork of Matsuri Hino. Includes an extensive gallery with author
comments, a how-to tutorial, and an exclusive poster.
Vampire Hunter D Volume 28: the Tiger in Winter Hideyuki Kikuchi 2019-09-10 D
is a vampire hunter--and he's just been paid ten times his asking price to do
exactly that, an assignment to destroy Duke Van Doren, administrator of the
northern Frontier. Among the complications are that no less than three other
groups, each with their own agenda, are headed for the Duke themselves...and
D's supposed to hang back from striking until his target has eliminated all
three! The question is, will the Duke oblige the terms of the contract--or does
he actually want to be destroyed?
I Survived the Battle of D-Day, 1944 (I Survived #18) Lauren Tarshis 2019-01-29
This installment in the New York Times bestselling I Survived series from
Lauren Tarshis shines a spotlight on the Normandy landings, just in time for
the 75th anniversary of D-Day!
Vampire Hunter D Omnibus: Book One Hideyuki Kikuchi 2021-10-26 A new omnibus
collecting the first three volumes of Vampire Hunter D! It is 12,090 A.D.,
thousands of years since the human race nearly destroyed itself in a nuclear
war--a folly foreseen by those who waited to emerge out of the
underground...not from shelters, but from crypts! The aristocratic vampire
lords known as the Nobles inherited our world, and with dark science and
immortal patience made real the things that mortals had merely dreamed, whether
voyaging to the distant stars, or conjuring monsters to roam the Earth. Yet the
grand civilization of the Nobles has grown decadent, and as the terrorized
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remnants of humanity at last found the strength to rebel, their undying lords
have been pushed back to the Frontier--the violent borderlands where humans
still remain the prey of vampires, who for all their knowledge and power have
never lost their obsession with our living flesh, blood...and souls! In this
bizarre and deadly far future the most dangerous thing of all is not a vampire,
but the one who hunts them--the one who is half them--a dhampir, the unearthly
beautiful wanderer known as D. The Vampire Hunter D Omnibus collects the first
three novels in author Hideyuki Kikuchi's adventure horror series: Vampire
Hunter D, Raiser of Gales, and Demon Deathchase. Illustrated by Final Fantasy
artist Yoshitaka Amano, this book is only the beginning of a legend!
Vampire Knight, Vol. 14 Matsuri Hino 2012-07-09 The Vampire Hunter Society has
imprisoned Aido in order to interrogate him about Kaname’s connection to Sara
Shirabuki. Meanwhile, Yuki wants a fresh start with Kaname, but circumstances
arise that may force them apart. -- VIZ Media
Darkside Blues Hideyuki Kikuchi 2004 In the near future, almost the entire
world lies in the iron grip of the power-hungry conglomerate, Persona Century
Corporation. The city of Shinjuku has, until this point, remained outside the
grasp of this greedy company, but in spite of this, or perhaps because of it,
it has become a dangerous and lawless town, teeming with rebels and terrorists.
One day, a handsome, enigmatic young man by the name of Darkside mysteriously
appears in Shinjuku. He, along with a small band of rebels, will attempt to
break Persona's stranglehold on the world, if it isn't too late.
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